
From: Lee, Cheryl
Sent: 1/26/2010 5:38:28 PM
To: Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RE: Mtg. to discuss pre-approval and contract amendments

Meredith,

I'm heading out the door, but wanted to let you know that I hhad called to try and re-schedule the 
meeting we had set-up next week regarding possible streamlining of short-term, former QFs, contract 
amendments, etc. Unfortunately, Paul is not available that day. He is actually available this Friday 
afternoon, after 2:30pm. Otherwise, Friday, Feb 5th is available.

-Cheryl

From: Lee, Cheryl
Sent: Friday, January 22, 2010 10:02 AM 
To: 'Allen, Meredith'
Subject: Mtg. to discuss pre-approval and contract amendments

Meredith,

As I mentioned last week, ED would be interested in meeting with PG&E to discuss the pre-approval 
proposal included in PG&E's 2010 draft RPS Procurement Plan. I have also spoken previously with 
Evelyn Lee and she indicated that she is interested in discussing PG&E's contract amendment proposal 
which is also included in PG&E's draft Plan.

ED is open to discuss both proposals at the same meeting or if separate PG&E staff are involved 
separate meetings can be arranged. Next Wed (27th) afternoon (between 1pm and 3pm) or Thursday 
(28th) (9am 11am or 1-2pm) are times that ED is available.

Thank you, 
Cheryl

Cheryl Lee

Policy Analyst

Renewable Procurement and Resource Planning, Energy Division

California Public Utilities Commission
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